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[ITU Member]1

ON THE SCHEDULE FOR UPDATING RECOMMENDATION ITU-R M.1457 TO
REVISION 3

3GPP TSG RAN thanks ITU-R WP8F for the liaison statement on the schedule for
updating Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 to Revision 3.

3GPP TSG RAN intend to update Sections 5.1.2 & 5.3.2 (references to the Standards)
of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 in year 2002, without any modification to the
Overview parts (Sections 5.1.1 & 5.3.1), and still within the scope of the current
Global Core Specifications (GCS). Therefore, based on section 3 of Circular Letter
8/LCCE/95, 3GPP TSG RAN will submit a document to the 9th meeting of ITU-R WP
8F (Geneva, 25/9 - 2/10 2002) summarizing the changes, the rationale for those
changes, and a self-declaration that those changes are consistent with Sections 5.x.1
and the GCS (it is anticipated that the purpose of those changes is to align Sections
5.1.2 & 5.3.2 to the most up to date material). Furthermore, each OP participating in
3GPP will provide the updated references for Section 5.1.2 and 5.3.2 by 1st April
2003, together with the required certifications of references and transposition (i.e., the
certification that the standards incorporated by reference into the revised and to-be-
published Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 correspond to the set of specifications
agreed by the SDOs to be transposed into standards, as well as the certification that
the standards are consistent with the relevant Section 5.x.1 of Recommendation ITU-
R M.1457 and the Global Core Specification as presented by WP 8F to SG 8).
3GPP TSG RAN believe that the above mentioned documentation encompasses any
requirement contained in Circular Letter 8/LCCE/95, section 3, and kindly ask ITU-R
WP8F to confirm whether this is the correct understanding.

Following the request from WP 8F, 3GPP TSG RAN provide information on the
dates of the future 3GPP TSG RAN Plenaries:

1 This contribution was developed in 3GPP TSG RAN.



Meeting Date
RAN#16 4 – 7 June 2002
RAN#17 3 – 6 September 2002
RAN#18 3 – 6 December 2002
RAN#19 11 – 14 March 2003
RAN#20 3 – 6 June 2003
RAN#21 16 –19 September 2003
RAN#22 9 – 12 December 2003

With reference to the completion of Revision 2 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457,
3GPP TSG RAN would like to confirm that the process toward the transposition of
the 3GPP material is on schedule, and therefore the 3GPP Organisational Partners are
supplying the remaining material to ITU by 31 May 2002, as per previous
correspondence.

3GPP TSG RAN would like to continue the successful dialog with ITU-R WP 8F.
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